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GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM FORM 
AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

 
 
 

_________________________________________________________________________     
 
DATE OF MEETING:   July 3, 2012 
 
TITLE:     Award of Contracts for Electrical Maintenance Supplies and Equipment       
                Based on Responses to Request for Bid (RFB) 11-0068 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
BACKGROUND:  
 
Request for Bid 11-0068 for wiring devices, boxes and covers, conduit and fittings, fuses, 
PVC conduit, switch gear and circuit breakers, wire, wiremold and miscellaneous supplies 
was mailed to sixteen electrical supply vendors serving the Tucson Metropolitan area. The 
bid text asked vendors to price 287 line items.  
 
Seven vendors responded with priced bids. Hussar Electric and Border States Electric were 
the low responding vendors for eight of the nine categories. Crescent Electric was the low 
responding vendor for the fuses with pricing almost 30% below the other responding 
vendors. The award recommendation for fuses is to Crescent Electric with a primary award 
to Hussar Electric with a secondary award to Border States Electric for the remaining eight 
categories. A complete spreadsheet comparing all seven vendor’s priced responses is on 
file in the Purchasing Department.  
 

 
RECOMMENDATION:   
 
The Administration recommends the Governing Board make the determination a single 
award is not advantageous to the District and approve the Award of Contracts for Electrical 
Maintenance Supplies & Equipment to Hussar Electric, Border States Electric and Crescent 
Electric based on their response to Request for Bid 11-0068. 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
INITIATED BY:                                              

       

_________________________________________________________________________ 
Scott Little, Chief Financial Officer            June 25, 2012  
                                                
       

        

 ___________________________________   
                                                                             Vicki Balentine, Ph.D., Superintendent 


